
October 18, 2021

Acting Director Everett Lott
District Department of Transportation
250 M St. SE
Washington, DC 20003

Re: ANC 6A Support for Traffic Safety Assessment TSA #21-00452815

Dear Acting Director Lott,

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on October 14, 2021, our Commission voted 8-0-0
(with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to send a letter to your agency in support of a traffic safety
assessment for the intersection of 16th Street and Constitution Avenue NE (TSA #21-00452815). Should
the assessment determine speed humps and/or raised crosswalks are warranted, our Commission supports
their installation.

The TSA requests installation of all-way stop signs at this local-local intersection. This intersection,
proximate to two schools. remains dangerous without additional traffic controls. Accordingly, should the
agency determine that all-way stops are not warranted, the ANC respectfully requests the installation of
raised crosswalks.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of ANC6A. Should you wish to discuss this
letter with the Commission, please feel free to reach out to me at AmberANC6A@gmail.com.

On Behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc- 6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.

mailto:AmberANC6A@gmail.com

